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DATES FOR 2024/2025 
 

 
 

 
Please note, date may change from time to time 
 
September 
 
25th      KS1 bedtime stories - KS1 5.45pm 
  
October 
 
1st Yr 6 class Mass @ 09.30 
1st       Open Evening for 2025 parents 

3rd Poetry Day – theme is counting 

7th Quiz night  6pm  
14th School photographs 

16th Parents evening 3.30 – 6.00pm 

17th Harvest in church at 11.00am 
17th     Open Evening for 2025 parents 

18th  Half term 

29th  Start of new term 

30th  Spooky disco (Yr 4 to run) 
 KS1 3.30 – 4.20 

 KS2 4.30 – 5.30 
  
November 
 
1st All Saints Mass @ 11.00 

4-6th Yr 6 Robin wood residential 
19th Yr 5 class Mass @ 09.30am 

21st Confirmation in church @ 6.30pm 
  
December 
 
4th Christmas Fair @3.30 in school hall 
10th KS1 Nativity 2pm & 5.30pm 

12th Whole school panto trip to “Cinderella” 

17th KS2 Carols @ 6pm 

18th    KS1 Christmas Jumper Day 

19th     KS2 Christmas Jumper Day 

20th Whole school Mass @ 09.30 

20th  Half term 

20th  No afterschool club today 
  
January 

6th New term begins 

13th  St. Kentigern’s feast day Mass @ 09.30am 

  
  

 
February 
 
4th Yr4 class Mass @ 09.30 

6th World Book Day – PJ and a book 

12th  Red Disco  
 KS1 3.20 – 4.20 

 KS2 4.30 – 5.30 
13th     School closes at 3.15 for Half term  
14th  BEBCMAT Inset 
24th Inset 
  
March 
 
5th Ash Wednesday Mass @ 11.00am 

21st World Poetry Day 

24th  School Photos 

26th      EYFS Mothers/Grandmas afternoon 2pm 

28th  St. Kentigern’s Got Talent  
  
April 
 
1st Yr 3 class Mass @ 09.30 
11th     Mungo’s Bingo 6pm 

14th KS1 Assembly @ 14.30 

15th Yr3 /4 Assembly @ 14.30 

16th Yr 5 /6 Assembly @ 14.30 

  
May 
 
5th        Bank Holiday 

12th  Yr 6 SATS week 

13th  Yr 2 class Mass @ 09.30 

21st Summer Disco  
 KS1 3.20 – 4.20 

 KS2 4.30 – 5.30 

23rd May Procession in church 2pm 
 
June 
  
18th  Induction Evening 3.30 – 5.30 

24th Yr 1 Liturgy in school (children only) 
  
July 

4th Sports Day at Stanley Park 

7th Reports sent out to parents 

7th        Yr 6 production 1.30pm/6pm  
9th Parent Drop in session - reports 

10th EYFS Liturgy in school (children only) 
17th Yr 6 Leavers Mass 6pm 

18th      End of Year Mass @ 09.30 

18th      No afterschool club 



Dear Parents /Carers,  

 

Welcome back to a new 

school year.  A special 

welcome to all our new 

pupils and families in 

school. I am sure you will 

all welcome them into 

our school family. We 

also welcome new staff 

members: Mrs Eacott and 

Miss Kania, who are our 

new teaching assistants, 

and Mr Hamer who is our 

new site supervisor. This 

morning we had a lovely 

and very important 

assembly with the children. 

At the start of each year, the 

children apply for roles within 

school, ranging from Head 

Boy and Head Girl, School 

Council and much more.  We 

are delighted to share our 

team and look forward to 

working with the children. 

 

Mrs Murray 

Hamer’s Helpers 
 
We care for our school,  
our community and our 
world. In school, we now 
have a team of children 
to assist Mr Hamer in 
encouraging their class to 
keep our school tidy and clean. These 
are our “Hamer’s Helpers” and they will 
be making sure we pick up litter, turn 
the lights off and don’t waste resources.  
 
Year 1 - Hunter and Jelina 
Year 2 - Koben and Maria 
Year 3 - Ira and Brodie 
Year 4 - Emmanuel and Haper –Mae 
Year 5 - Olympia, Isabelle and Finley 
Year 6 - Austin and Jacob Leech 
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Head Boy & Head Girl 

Emily and Luke 

  
Newsletter 

This year there will be 

a change in the way we 

delivery news.  Each 

month, each class will 

be given a  section to 

update. We will also 

have a wellbeing 

section and a pupil 

voice area. 

 

Our newsletter will not 

be coming out in a 

paper format (a request 

from our School 

Council last year to 

look after our 

environment). Instead, 

it will be shared on 

Class Dojo and our 

school website. 

 

Coffee mornings 

This term, we would 

like to introduce a 

coffee morning for our 

parents. This will be 

our opportunity to 

meet up and chat with 

each other. A member 

of our leadership team 

will also be present. 

Our first coffee 

morning is 16th Oct at 

9.00am 

Librarians 
 

We have chosen some 
wonderful Librarians who 
will be working with Mrs 
Harris to promote read-
ing in school and help 
the younger children in 
the library. 
 

Reception - Adora and Archie 
Year 1 - Abel and Marika 
Year 2 - Skyla and Dakshiv 
Year 3 - Carter and Kiara 
Year 4 - Mikolaj and Louise 
Year 5 - Evie and Breanna 
Year 6 - Lucy and Rhia 

Being part of the Student Council is 
an extremely important role in 
school. The School Council and the 
Senior Leadership Team meet 
monthly to share ideas and to      
promote our school in many different 
ways. 
 

 

Congratulations to our new Student Council! 

New Responsibilities 
 

Congratulations to our new Head Boy, Head Girl and House Captains who will rep-
resent school this year. I look forward to working with them throughout the year. 

House Captains 

Dakoyta and Ryan         Steve and Annie 

   Millie and Juliet           Kiana and Adam 


